
Outstanding Meade River School Student Support

Meade River School would like to recognize the outstanding support that the City 
of Atqasuk has given our students. Our friends on the City of Atqasuk City Council 
have supported our school through both physically supporting our students in all 
areas of school and financially helping our students achieve goals.
One of the many areas that the City of Atqasuk has supported our students is in 
funding our Little Eagles Basketball Program.  They saw a need and funded the 
junior basketball league for our students in grades K-6. Support in the form or 
equipment like basketballs, mobile scoreboards, drop down baskets, player 
supplies like jerseys and shoes, as well as support of coaches and workers during 
the games.  Our students and community love to come to watch our youngest 
Eagles learn to play basketball and enjoy an organized team sport.
Another of the many ways the City of Atqasuk has helped support our students is 
in our Robotics program.  They have help support equipment and other learning 
aides to help our students enjoy programming and learning to code.  Our students 
love these programs and they would not be possible without help from our 
wonderful friends at the City of Atqasuk. 
These are but a few of the many ways our City supports our school and we would 
like to give a hearty public Thank You! to our greatest supporter, the City of 
Atqasuk. 


